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COVID-19 – Client Update
Date: March 16, 2020

We wanted to let you know that in these unprecedented times, our thoughts are with our clients, 
and their families, friends and colleagues.

We are well aware that the ongoing stress and uncertainty of this challenging environment is 
impacting everyone in their personal and professional lives.

At Blaneys, we are focusing on the health and safety of our community, while continuing to work 
together and assist our clients.

The situation has pulled us even closer together as we have planned for a variety of business 
contingencies. Our detailed plans allow us to continue our business operations with little or no 
interruption. At the same time, we have made every effort to ensure this situation does not 
impact the service and support that our lawyers and staff are providing to our clients.

Please do not hesitate to contact your lawyer at Blaneys if you require our assistance. Please 
feel free to call me if you have any questions.

We greatly value our relationship with you, and we wish everyone peace and good health during 
this difficult time.

Maria Scarfo
Managing Partner


